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CHIEF’S REPORT DECEMBER 15, 2020 
 
Activity:    

• Incidents since last Board Meeting: 
o None since Nov 16 

• Region is reporting Covid cases “Going through the roof” (FD) 
• Recieved a supply of protective equipment from Flag Fire last month 
• SFEFD and HCFD CO study success published in Williams News 

 
Equipment:  

• Apparatus Update 
o Enigne 1 (In Service) repairs/replacement to scene lighting, 

radio antenna and installation of automatic charging unit 
o Engine 2 (Out of Service) classified as Reserve.   
o Tender 4 (In Service) seeking to test/clean foam system 
o Tender 5 (Out of Service) Chassis PM Service completed, 

needs muffler prior to State cert, Air Brake system leaking, 
required parts ordered 

o Brush 6 (In Service) Plumbing project completed, Ball 
replacement needed, pump parts ordered  

o Command 7 (Out of Service) classified as Reserve 
researching options  

o Tender 8 (In Service) recieved air hose replacement and 
PM service pending 

o Brush 11 (In Service) pending radio replacement  
o Ford Excursion (In Service) returned following inspection 

and changing of fluid and filters.  Several issues repaired, 
light covers and lettering pending 

o Maintenance documentation process being re-evaluated 
 

• Station 
o Building 1 new doors project follow up 
o Building 1 and 2 have in-house smoke detectors 
o Nozzels and coupling purchases being researched 
o NEPA permit draft completed and sent to Forest Service 

for review 
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o Meeting for radio system improvement follow up 
scheduled for Dec 18  
 

Training: Bi-monthly trainings continue. Last training Dec 5 included 8 members 
and consisted of fire extinguisher training.   January training scheduled 
for Jan 9 (9 am) and Jan 20 (6 pm).  Training calendar for 2021 is being 
developed along with identifying a basic capabilities list. 

 
District Notes:  

• The District participated in funeral ceremony for Firefighter 
Robert Augenstein from WFD.  He served 45 years with the WFD 
as a volunteer.  

• Fire Restrictions were lifted last month.  National Weather Service 
is predicting cold and dry conditions for the future. 

• Administration issues -  Thanks to Brie for all the work on vote 
canvassing process and the new recruit process.  New ID cards 
were created and are being distrubuted.  Outlining a driver trainer 
process, work comp program follow up, and Kadampa pre-event 
planning continues.  

• Reached out to Home Depot for possible partnership in obtaining 
cost savings for residents when purchasing CO and smoke 
detectors and fire extinguishers.   

 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
 
John D. Moede 
Fire Chief 
 
 
 
  


